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SUNDANCE APPOINTS EXPERIENCED FINANCE
EXECUTIVE AS NON-EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

Sundance Resources Limited (“Sundance” or the “Company”) (ASX: SDL) is pleased to announce the appointment
of experienced resource finance executive David Southam as a Non-Executive Director, effective from
11 September 2013.

Mr Southam is a Certified Practicing Accountant with more than 20 years’ experience predominantly in the
resources industry but also in accounting, banking and finance. He is currently an Executive Director of the ASX200
listed nickel miner, Western Areas Ltd where his role involves many aspects of financial, business development and
operational activities.

Mr Southam was previously the Chief Financial Officer of Gindalbie Metals Ltd from May 2008 to November 2010
and was a Director of Karara Mining Ltd. During that time, he was responsible for completing the US$1.2 billion
Karara project financing transaction and securing life-of-mine off-take contracts with consortiums out of China.

Mr Southam also spent almost six years with Brambles IndustriesLimited in a number of finance executive roles,
including Chief Financial Officer of Cleanaway Industrial. He has wide experience in executive and management
roles, both in mining and industrial companies. He has also held senior management positions with Australian
Railroad Group, ANZ Investment Bank and WMC Resources Ltd.

Sundance Chairman George Jones welcomed the appointment of Mr Southam, saying he would bring expertise in
the key areas of project finance, equity capital markets and commercial negotiations at a time when the Company
is establishing its funding and development plan for the Mbalam-Nabeba Iron Ore Project in Cameroon and the
Republic of Congo.

“David has highly specialised skills and experience in the area of resource project financing, as shown by the
outstanding job he did in securing the funding and other vital contracts for the Karara iron ore project,” Mr Jones
said.

“Sundance will benefit enormously from having him on the Board as it puts in place the funding and other key
commercial arrangements that will underpin the development of the Mbalam-Nabeba Iron Ore Project.”
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